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What have we been learning? 

We really enjoyed our WOW morning discovering an alien crash site and 

constructing our own rockets. 

This week we have been developing our grammar skill focusing on expanded noun 

phrases. We have been using them to write descriptions of aliens. 

In ICT we have been using the learn pads to create our own space pictures using 

the workspace programme. 

                                       

 

                         

      

 

 

Next Week 

 
We will continuing to develop our mental maths 

and fluency. Counting in 2’3, 5’s and 10’s forwards 

and backwards. 

 

In P.E we will be creating our own space dances. 

 

In Art we will be developing our painting skills, 

mixing different tints and tones. 

Important information  
 

Please practice counting on 2’s, 5’s and 10’s forwards 

and backwards. 

 

Check your child’s home learning book for home 

learning. 

 

A Bug club book has been allocated to each child. 

 

Please let us know if you would like to be a parent 

helper. 

 

Free readers can bring their own book in from home to 

read. 
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